
 

 

 

Fulford School 
Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY 

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk W:www.fulford.york.sch.uk 

 

21st June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well.  I would like to provide an update to 

keep you informed about arrangements relating to transition to Fulford School. 

 

‘You Are Awesome’ – Matthew Syed 

 

Each Tuesday we are releasing an optional activity for students to complete based on the 

above book.  The activities seek to foster the belief that each one of us can achieve amazing 

things whilst also addressing any worries students may have.  The book is an excellent read 

should you choose to purchase it; however the transition activities do stand independent 

from this.  Here is a link to the relevant area of our website:  https://fulford.york.sch.uk/y6-

transition-2022/  

 

If your child completes these activities we will be delighted if you can share them with us (via 

year6transition@fulford.york.sch.uk). 

 

 

Year 6 Taster Day (6/7/22) 

 

As you know, we are looking forward to welcoming our new students for their taster day on 

the 6th July. Here are some key points relating to the transition day: 

 We ask that students should wear their normal primary school uniform for the day. 

 If students live in catchment area they will be able to use a school bus to and from 

school (unless they live within walking distance of school).  If you do not live within 

catchment area, you will need to make your own arrangements for transport to and 

from school.  We will be in touch by the end of next week to provide direction as to 

which students are able to catch school buses, and where this will be from. 

 Students may bring along £4 in cash to purchase a snack at break and dinner from the 

school canteen.  This will help them to adjust to this process, though students are also 

welcome to bring in a packup if they prefer. 

 Activities for the day will include a session with their new form and tutor, welcome 

assembly, school tour, and lesson activities in English, Maths, Science and PE (they 

don’t need to bring full PE kit – but please bring traininers).  Hopefully this will give 

children a real sense of what life at Fulford will be like! 
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Parents’ Information Evening (6/7/22) 

 
In the evening of the transition day parents and careres are cordially invited to to join us at 

school.  This will provide a valuable opportunity to meet key staff, have a look around school 

and to commence our partnership together!  Further details about timings for this event will 

be communicated next week. . 

 

Year 7 Tutor Groups 

We are carefully constructing the new forms for our year 7 tutor groups and again this 

information will be communicated with you next week.  Miss Garland, our Head of Year 7, has 

record an introductory video to welcome our new students.  This is available together with 

other informative videos on the transition section of our website: https://fulford.york.sch.uk/y6-

transition-2022/.  

 

Please continue to contact us on year6transition@fulford.york.sch.uk if you have any 

questions or require further information.  In like manner, we will keep in touch to ensure that 

you are kept updated with the transition process. 

We look forward to working with you through the coming years! 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Stephen Bailey 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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